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PRINCIPAL MESSAGE 

I would like to take an opportunity to thank our entire school community of 

students, parents and staff, for a great start to our school year! Your 

continued support, patience and understanding in following the COIVD 19 

procedures we must adhere to, has been invaluable to us. 

I hope that you are all able to spend Thanksgiving with those you are most 

thankful for and celebrate the things that you value most.  

Mrs. Shevernoha  

 
 SCHOOL PICTURE ORDER FORM 

 

School Picture proof packages have been sent home. Please return order forms and money to school or order 

online by October 15th.   

 

 

NO SCHOOL – MONDAY, OCTOBER 11TH  HAPPY THANKGIVING TO ALL 

 

 

NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 22nd  – PROVINCIAL WIDE PROFESSIONAL 

DEVELOPMENT FOR ALL TEACHERS 

 

 

BOWSMAN SCHOOL HALLOWEEN PARTIES 

 

Much like last year, due to Covid-19, HALLOWEEN activities within the school will be a 

little different this year. We will keep you posted as more information becomes available 

on the celebration of this event. 

 

 

REMEMBER – Check your child weekly for Head Lice!! 

 

QWIK STOP LUNCH – FRIDAY, OCTOBER 29TH  
 

Orders forms will be sent out later in the month. 

 

ATTENTION GRADE 5 - 8 PARENTS 

Mr. Sutherland will be using Google Classroom again this year for math. If you would like to receive 

daily/weekly updated on assignments and quizzes, please contact him at the school or by email 

(tsutherland@svsd.ca). 

Important Dates to Remember: 

Oct. 8th – Harvest Lunch for all 

students and staff 

Oct. 11th – No School –     

Thanksgiving  

Oct. 22nd – No School – 

Professional Development 

Oct. 29th – Qwik Stop Lunch 
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NEWS FROM PHYSED COUNCIL 

PEC will be hosting their first ever Cross-Country Running Event for Grades 5-8 at the Museum in Swan River 

on October 13th. If you are interested please see Mr. Sutherland for more details. 

 

VISION SCREENING 

NOTICE TO PARENTS 

SVSD will be completing Vision Screening (grades K, 1, 3, 5, 7).  Permission forms will be 

coming home with your child.   

 

 

 

 


